
          POLICY  

                                             

                             Supervision of Our Children at Aldersgate United Methodist Church          October 2024 

  

For the safety of our children, families and congregation, all children under the age of 12 (5th grade) 
are to be supervised by their parent(s) and /or designated guardian while at Aldersgate United 
Methodist Church. 

We have childcare available during the worship services for ages up to 5th graders starting at 
8:45am till Noon in Rooms 132 and 137 as an option if families are unable to supervise their 
children while attending worship in the sanctuary. 

Families are to sign in their child(ren) into childcare and/or their Sunday School classroom with the 
required information. Child’s Name, Parent’s Name, where parents will be located, cell number and 
special instructions (allergies, pickup person, etc.,) will be noted each time a child is in our care. 

Aldersgate must have a completed Registration Form on file before a child is in our care, noting the 
Waiver of Liability and Photo Release Information. 
https://s3.amazonaws.com/media.cloversites.com/15/15479b8e-5e40-49e0-92e7-
b2771386ca09/documents/child_ss_registration_2024.pdf  

 

Children will be cared for by two safe sanctuary teachers and/or volunteers appropriately. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our children as safe as possible.  
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